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UNA  NOTA DEL SEÑOR TAYLOR… 
I am very pleased to be able to report improvements and updates at CCHS in the 

World Languages Department.   

First, we have adopted a new textbook series for Spanish classes.  This enables stu-

dents to stay current in the many cultural shiŌs happening throughout  Spanish 

speaking countries across the world today. 

As we conƟnue to improve and monitor student growth, teachers are meeƟng their 

goals and documenƟng the results. 

The 2018 seal of biliteracy has been earned by three students: one in German and 

two in Spanish. We had a total of 12 students apply and take the challenge. The test 

that is used is the AAPPL (ACTFL Assessment of Performance toward Proficiency in 

Languages) test and is a very rigorous test and the bar is set high. The ACTFL 

(American Council on the Teaching of Foreign Languages) has taken on the leadership 

role in the creaƟon of naƟonal standards. 

We are happy to be able to select a deserving senior for the Pat Kowalewski Memorial 

Scholarship award this year.  This is year three for the award that was iniƟated by 

Robin Gross a former CCHS World Language Teacher.  We are working to conƟnue this 

tradiƟon for many years to come as we honor Madame Kowalewski for her dedicaƟon 

and service to CCHS.  Anyone wishing to contribute to this fund should contact the 

CCHS AdministraƟon Office.  

The  2018 MulƟcultural FesƟval was another success story for World Languages.  

Spanish Club Co-Sponsors Ms. Germann and Ms. Rendon and their club won the Best 

in Show award for their Spanish table. Also, The French and German language tables 

offered exciƟng displays as well as  food from the countries represented.  This annual 

event is one of the most fun Ɵmes of the year for everyone!   

NaƟonal Spanish Exams for 2018 will be completed this week. Last year several stu-

dents won recogniƟon: there were 2 Bronze metal winners and 7 students who 

earned the Honors recogniƟon at CCHS. We look forward to many more this year. 

I have compiled arƟcles and pictures from every teacher in our department and hope 

you enjoy them. Please let me know if you have any quesƟons or comments about 

the World Languages Department.  

~Arnold Taylor 
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German Classroom 
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Mrs. Taylor’s Classes Working in Groups to AƩain 90% 

of the Pyramid  

Students are having fun while staying engaged in the 

curriculum in their Spanish class.   
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